
From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To: "JERRY ADAMS"
Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00427 - Duke Energy Kentucky demand-side management case
Date: Wednesday, June 20, 2018 2:07:00 PM

Dear Mr. Adams:
 
Thank you for your comments on the application of Duke Energy Kentucky for changes to its
demand-side management (DSM) programs and tariffs.
 
Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case
file for the Commission’s consideration.
 
As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00427. It would be helpful if you would please
refer to it in any further correspondence.
 
The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00427 .
 
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov
 

From: JERRY ADAMS [ ] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 22, 2018 5:39 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: Case # 2017-00427
 
Have No Cost/ Free LED light bulbs from Duke Energy been discontinued in the state of Kentucky? If so
why? The Duke website says "until further notice..." Thank You,
William Adams

andrew.melnykovych
Received



From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To:
Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00427 - Duke Energy Kentucky demand-side management case
Date: Wednesday, June 20, 2018 2:06:00 PM

Dear  Mr. Myers:
 
Thank you for your comments on the application of Duke Energy Kentucky for changes to its
demand-side management (DSM) programs and tariffs.
 
Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case
file for the Commission’s consideration.
 
As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00427. It would be helpful if you would please
refer to it in any further correspondence.
 
The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00427 .
 
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 
 

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov
 

From: PSC - Consumer Web Inquiry 
Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2018 7:19 AM
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) <Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov>
Subject: FW: Case No. 2017-00427
 
 
 

From: James Myers  
Sent: Monday, June 11, 2018 10:15 PM
To: PSC - Consumer Web Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov>
Subject: Case No. 2017-00427
 
To Whom it may concern,
As a full-time resident of Northern Kentucky and customer of Duke, I am extremelly disappointed
that you would require Duke Energy to no longer offer the energy efficient programs they had for



their Kentucky customers.
 
To hinder and demotivate the residents of Northern Kentucky (or any part of Kentucky) from
becoming more energy efficient citizens, makes me disappointed in the leadership of the consumer
relations focus here in Kentucky.
 
These benefits helps all residents whom were customers of Duke Energy, which also included those
of less financial ability to continue this life model on their own.
 
I trust you will reconsider and reinstate this benefit/services to Duke Engery.
 
Sincerely,
James Myers
 
3096 Silverbell Way
Independence, KY 41051



From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To:
Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00427 - Duke Energy Kentucky demand-side management case
Date: Wednesday, June 20, 2018 2:05:00 PM

Dear  Ms. Riddell:
 
Thank you for your comments on the application of Duke Energy Kentucky for changes to its
demand-side management (DSM) programs and tariffs.
 
Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case
file for the Commission’s consideration.
 
As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00427. It would be helpful if you would please
refer to it in any further correspondence.
 
The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00427 .
 
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
s. Riddell
 

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov
 

From: PSC - Consumer Web Inquiry 
Sent: Monday, June 18, 2018 1:52 PM
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) <Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov>
Subject: FW: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
 
 
 
From: KY Public Service Commission <pscfilings@ky.gov> 
Sent: Monday, June 18, 2018 12:58 PM
To: PSC - Consumer Web Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov>
Subject: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
 
Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by ) on
Monday, June 18, 2018 at 12:57 PM 
-------------------------------------------------------- 
Name: Tammi Potter Riddell 



Address: 3735 Avalon Dr 
City: Burlington 
State: Kentucky 
Zip Code: 41005 
Phone number where you can be reached: (  
Home phone:  
Utility Name: Duke Energy 
State the nature of your concern: In regards to Case No. 2017-00427, Energy Efficiency
programs. We recently installed a new HVAC system, new front and back doors and are in the
process of updating all household appliances and are not eligible for the program thru Duke
Energy? Wondering why and when might this be reinstated? Thanks, Tammi Potter Riddell 
Have you contacted the utility about the problem: Yes 
--------------------------------------------------------



From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To: "deb"
Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00427 - Duke Energy Kentucky demand-side management case
Date: Wednesday, June 20, 2018 2:07:00 PM

Dear  Ms. Enzweiler:
 
Thank you for your comments on the application of Duke Energy Kentucky for changes to its
demand-side management (DSM) programs and tariffs.
 
Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case
file for the Commission’s consideration.
 
As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00427. It would be helpful if you would please
refer to it in any further correspondence.
 
The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00427 .
 
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov
 

From: deb [  
Sent: Tuesday, June 05, 2018 9:27 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: Case Related QuestionCase No. 2017-00427
 
Case No. 2017-00427
I would like to be able to take advantage of the Duke eenergy rebates available to others.
Please review quickly. You have had these rebates locked up since February. What is
taking so long.
 
Sincerely. Debra enzweiler
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